

District of 100 Mile House

385 South Birch Avenue, P.O. Box 340, 100 Mile House, British Columbia Canada V0K 2E0 T: 250.395.2434 • F: 250.395.3625 • E: district@dist100milehouse.bc.ca

May 8, 2018

To Whom It May Concern

The District has been asked to offer a letter of support to the 100 Mile Nordic Society in its quest to secure funding to continue its great work in the development of the Nordic trail system in the South Cariboo. We accepted with pleasure.

The District wholeheartedly supports the Nordic Society in its ongoing projects to preserve and improve its extensive trail system. The trail system serves a myriad of user groups and through the efforts of the Society the number of users, both locals and visitors, has been growing exponentially over the past several years.

The 100 Mile Nordic Society is one of the flagship organizations in our community that exemplifies volunteerism, community spirit and a genuine selfless dedication to the promotion and development of outdoor recreational spaces for the enjoyment of all.

Without hesitation; the District of 100 Mile House Council endorses the Rural Dividend application to enhance the initiatives of the 100 Mile Nordic Society. We are of the view the Rural Dividend funding program the ideal funding stream to compliment the Nordics vision for the South Cariboo trail enhancements.

Anyone wishing to contact the undersigned for further discussion is encouraged to do so.

Sincerely,

Mitch Campsall

Am Lampel

Mayor

